
 

KCS 

Grand Opening!! 
 
The grade 5 classes are having the grand opening 

of the Kids Corner Store.  This is a fundraiser for 

their year- end class trip. 

 

We will be having a bake sale on 

Thursday, November 26. 

 

All items will be peanut free and everything will be $1.00 or 

less. 

 

Please help support our classes!! 

 

 

 


